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Hearings / District Plan Administrator 

Resource Management Policy Team 
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By email: districtplan@waidc.govt.nz 

 

11 September 2019  

 

Dear Sandra 

 

Hearing 1: KiwiRail submissions 986.1, 986.2, 986.3 

 

Thank you for the advice about Hearing 1, with the link to the s42 RMA report by Perception 
Planning Limited. KiwiRail confirms that it agrees with the reporting planners’ recommendations 
on its submissions 986.1, 986.2, 986.3 and will therefore not be attending the hearing.  

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Butler 

Senior RMA Advisor   


